
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my hope that Religious Instruction Release during the school day will be 
eliminated in the State of Ohio. At the least, it be given to each district to put a plan in place. As a 
teacher and parent in Ohio I know how important it is for students to be at school. The constant 
disruption is a huge concern and opens the door to many other interruptions. Please consider how this 
Bill is disrupting the school day. Also, we have a separation of church and state for a reason.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Ashley Zaborniak  
 


